
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Conway   Term: Spring 1 2018   Whole School Topic:  To Infinity And Beyond. 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

This term, Conway class has attended 

forest school at Shaw Woods. Although it 

is best in the warm sun, we have had lots 

of fun so far and the children haven’t let 

the elements stop them from having fun. 

On Monday afternoons, Conway has 

participated in Boccia lessons with our 

guest coach Nathan. We have worked 

superbly with Pembroke class during 

these sessions and it has been great to 

see the children working together and 

enjoying a popular Paralympic sport! 

 

Also this term, we had our belated 

Christmas treat! Children ventured out to 

Basingstoke for Bowling and McDonalds 

as a massive well done for all their hard 

work in the previous term. It was great fun 

and everyone enjoyed the day out 

together. 

 

This term we have been focusing on our 

topic To Infinity And Beyond, giving us 

endless learning about space. Our 

sensory story and English work this term is 

based on Jill Murphy’s story Whatever 

Next? We have also continued with class 

breakfast, cooking, and Maths. This term 

we are covering Geometry and also 

working on number and measurement in 

the environment around us. 

 

This term in cooking, Conway has baked 

flapjacks and cheesy scones with Megan, 

which have also looked fabulous! 

 

Have a fantastic half term, 

 

Conway Class   

 

 
Above: Fabulous work from this term featuring all of Conway class. 

 
Above: Our students with Louella at our class bowling party. 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Friday 9th February – Last day of term 

 Monday 19th February – First day back after 

half term. 

 Thursday 1st March- World Book Day. 
 


